
Week at a Glance 
 

Today 
Guest lunch after the service 
Campion Academy Christmas Concert ● 6:00pm 
Sunset ● 4:35pm 
 

Wednesday, December 19 
Sanctuary Prayer Time ● 7:00-8:00am 
Prayer Meeting ● 6:30pm 
HMS Christmas Program ● 7:00pm 
 

Sabbath, December 22 
Speaker:  Matt Hasty 
Sunset ● 4:38pm 
 

Monday, December 24 
 Church Office closed  

 
Tuesday, December 25 

Merry Christmas!!!  Have a wonderful day 
 

 
Up Coming 
Come Alive
Grow Groups Launch
     

Prayer Ministry
end of the service today, t
elder who ar
 
December
Budget:  $19,597.00
Budget received:  $
YTD Received: $
Deficit:  $
 
Christmas Tree Offering
offering will go toward our Christmas Tree offering.  
You may put your money in the baskets at the base 
of the tree sitting off to the 
tithe envelope an
the line, along with your name.  The offering goes 
toward our local Community Services.
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lead Pastor   Office Administrator/Treasurer 
Micheal Goetz   Teresa Johansen   
970-667-7403   970-667-7403   
michealgoetz@gmail.com  officecampionchurch@gmail.com 
 
Evangelism/Worship Pastor Discipleship/Family Pastor 
Nestor Soriano   Michael Morss 
970-667-7403 970-667-7403 
nsoriano1@gmail.com michaelwmorss@gmail.com 
  
  

 

 Leadership List 

 

Take Notice 
Up Coming Events   
Come Alive Seminar with Dwight Nelson – Jan 30-31 
Grow Groups Launch – Feb 3 

 
 

Prayer Ministry:  At the front of the sanctuary at the 
end of the service today, there will be a pastor and 
elder who are available for prayer. 

December Financial Summary 
Budget:  $19,597.00 
Budget received:  $9,196.03 
YTD Received: $210,620.50 
Deficit:  $24,543.50 

Christmas Tree Offering:  Today the children’s 
offering will go toward our Christmas Tree offering.  
You may put your money in the baskets at the base 
of the tree sitting off to the piano side or fill out your 
tithe envelope and write Christmas Tree Offering on 
the line, along with your name.  The offering goes 
toward our local Community Services. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

   Chaplain/High School Pastor 
 Esequias Perea 
 970-667-5592 ext 130 

 esequiaspereajr@gmail.com 

  LE Director 
  Matt Hasty 
  989-513-5270 

  hastymail@gmail.com 
  

  

December 
10:45 AM

 

Welcome

All the astronauts are worked up, 
thanks to Stephen Curry and his 
expressed doubt this week that 
men ever landed on the moon.  But 
speaking of astronauts, Frank 
Borman and Jim Lovell in 
December 1965 while on Gemini 7 
(which did 206 orbits in 14 days) 
requested “I’ll 
Christmas” to be played for them 
by the NASA ground crew.  That 
much-loved song was written from 
the perspective of a WWII soldier 
writing a letter back to his family.  
The soldier sends his requests for 
the holiday – snow, mistletoe and 
presents under the tree.  These 
delights coupled with being where 
the “love light gleams” are 
everything one could ask for.  But 
could it be, that the Christmas story 
is really what can bring us home?  
Welcome to Campion.

Our Mission
 

We serve and glorify Go
Christ-centered worship, individual 
spiritual growth, youth involvement, 

and community interaction.

campionchurch.org
 

 

Campion Seventh
Adventist Church

 

Worship • Mission • Study
 

Prelude 
Festive Fanfare  

Campion Academy Orchestra
 

Praise Anthem  
Joy to the World - 125 

 

Feature 
Sharing the Love of God-Pathfinders

 

Scripture  
Luke 2:8-14 

 

Offering/Children’s Offering
Local Church Budget • campionchurch.org

Handbells 
We Three Kings 

 

Prayer 
Faith Paden 

 

Worship in Music 
My Shepherd Will Supply 
Mountain Echoes Chorale 

 

Sermon 
Come Let Us Adore Him:  I’ll Be Home

Micheal Goetz 
 

Closing Song 
O Come, All Ye Faithful – 132

 

Postlude 
River Songs 

Campion Academy Orchestra
 

Connect # 970-541-9919 
 

 
Praise Time:  Vocals:  Mountain Echoes Choral, Melissa Clouzet, Yves 
Clouzet | Piano:  Josie Reeves  |  Instruments:  Campion Academy Orchestra
Elder:  Tom Cleveland Deacon:  Bob McConnell

December 15, 2018 
10:45 AM 
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Adult Classes: 
 
Lesson Quarterly             Fellowship Hall 

 Lesson Quarterly   Front of Sanctuary 
 Bible University: NT Gospels               CA Room #207 
 Prophets and Kings                       CA Room #106 
 Patriarchs and Prophets       Choir Room 
 New Believers: Prophecy Fellowship Hall 
 Young Adult/Connections     Kitchen Serving Room 
  

 

 
 
Youth & Children’s Classes: 
 
Cradle Roll (Ages 0 – 4½)            Aubrey Nelson 
Kindergarten (Ages 4½– 7)                 Nancy Werner 
Primary (1st – 3rd Grades)                       Heidi Sorensen 
Junior (4th – 6th Grades)            Carey Jordan 
Earliteens (7th – 8th grades)   Connie Dupper 
Youth (9-12th grades)                                     CA Chapel 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Campion Academy Christmas Program tonight 
at 6:00pm at the Campion Church.  The season of 
love is here, spreading kindness and cheer, come 
one, come all, far and near. 
 
Devotional Books: If you ordered books they can 
be picked up in the church office today or at your 
convenience. 
 
Africa Mission Trip:  If you are interested in going 
to Kenya in June, a few slots remain.  Contact Kent 
Kast for more information  303-717-8167. 
 
Sarah Cushing Memorial service will be held on 
December 15 at 3:00pm at the Loveland Church. 
 
Grow Group Leaders: Thank you all who attended 
the Grow Group visioning huddle this past Sabbath. 
If you are planning on leading a group this coming 
spring, please plan to submit your group 
information (i.e. Name, Day/Time, Location, and a 
2 to 3 sentence description) to Pastor Morss no 
later than December 29. Thanks in advance!   
 
HMS Richards 7th & 8th Graders have started their 
fundraising for their Costa Rica mission trip.  They 
have sent only one letter to each church family.  If 
you didn’t get a letter and can contribute, please 
mark your tithe envelope HMS Mission Trip.   
 
HMS Richard’s Christmas Program Hark the 
Herald Angels is coming December 19 to the 
Campion Church at 7:00pm.  You won’t want to 
miss out on hearing this angelic choir sing about 
Jesus’ birth! 
 
Life Line Screening a provider of community-
based preventive health screenings will be at the 
Campion Church on January 8.  You can register 
by calling 1-888-653-6441, or visit 
lifelinescreening.com/communitycircle or text the 
word circle to 797979.  The church office has 4 
complimentary screening coupons to give away.  
 
Join together in reading the Bible through in 
2019.   Pastors, elders, and other ministry leaders 
are joining together in pairs to read the Bible 
through in 2019. If you are willing, fill out a connect 
card and write in “Bible Reading.”  
 

PATHFINDER CALENDARS ARE HERE:  
Every month features a breathtaking photo 
captured by our very own Pathfinders.  All 
proceeds will assist the Pathfinders in attending 
the 2019 International Camporee. There is a 
reservation sheet on the hall bulletin board with 
more information or contact a Pathfinder.  
Calenders are available for pick up at the church 
office.   
 
Needed:  The Loveland Adventist Community 
Services (ACS) Center needs cash offerings so 
toiletries and over-the-counter medications can 
be purchased at the Dollar Store.  Please put 
your offering in a tithe envelope and mark it 
"Loveland ACS". 
 
Campion Academy cafeteria is hiring a supper 
cook/supervisor.  Mon-Fri 3:00-6:30pm plus one 
weekend a month.  Call Dawn Fagan at 970-
667-5592 ext 132 with questions or for details.   
 
Young Adult Small Group will be taking a 
break until the launch of Grow Groups on 
February 3. If you are a young adult and would 
like to connect, contact Pastor Morss. 
 
Sweet Hour of Prayer will not meet during the 
holidays, and will reconvene January 10.  
 
Hamilton Upright piano free for any takers 
(currently in the Primary room) 
 
VBS Save the Date:  Put June 3-7 on your 
calendar to come join in the fun at VBS.   
 
Naval oranges from the Rio Grande for sale 
through Lighthouse school in Ft. Morgan.  Sold 
by the #10 bag for $10.  Call or email the 
Campion church office with your order.  They 
will be delivered here on Thursday Dec 20. 
 
Do you have spare bedroom that you could 
share?  A part-time literature evangelist working 
for the Campion Academy LE Department is in 
need of some housing starting from January 
through May.  For more details or if you think 
you can help contact Pastor Matt Hasty at 989-
513-5270 

 

AriseandBuildHeader Study & Grow 
Sabbath School Classes 9:30–10:35am 

 

News & Opportunities 

For our young worshipers:  Children’s Sabbath bags are available in the Cradle Roll room for your use 
during church.  Children’s activity pages are at the welcome desk. 

 
The Campion Church audio/visual staff will be photographing today’s program and events. Photos taken at church events 
may be used in church publicity and news. If you do not want a photo of you or your child (no children’s names are 
published) used in this way, please give your name to the church office. 

 

While we have had to wait a few extra months for the ground breaking of our building 
addition, the final plans have been submitted and we look forward to an early spring ground 
breaking. It will be exciting to have extra space for our children’s and adult classes as well 
as an inviting space for community events.    Our capital campaign is currently at 90% of 
the $2 million needed.  The total $2 million can be split into four categories:  $888,633.78 
has been given and currently sits in an investment through Chase Bank until next spring. 
 $234,435.40 remains as committed but will be given over the next 24 months.  $565,300 is 
professional work in kind that has been committed.  $213,792.13 remains to be raised. 
Thank you for your sacrificial and generous commitments. 
 


